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commentletters

From: Henry C Walther <4walthers@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 8:21 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: re   2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To the Water Board 
 
re:          2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation). 
 
   The San Juan Water District believes a 33% reduction in water use for 2016 is too high, and in light of our 
current situation and water levels, both my wife and I agree. Please do not ask for more than a 20% reduction 
in 2016. We are, sincerely, 
 
Henry C. Walther 
Lia M Walther 
Granite Bay, CA. 95746 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


